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Radyr Weir: work will be completed soon; the further delay was caused by the discovery of 

a faulty bearing on one of the Archimedes screws 

Min y Coed/Heol Isaf; the speed disclosing sign has been moved to a location north of this 

junction; I realise that this is an inferior solution to installing a pelican crossing but repeated 

attempts to get a controlled crossing have been thwarted by the assessment procedure  which 

is heavily skewed to actual accidents rather than potential accident. The speed discloser 

produces data on recorded speeds and this may assist the next effort to get a controlled 

crossing.  

Play equipment in Parc Radur: the swings had become dangerous and were removed 

temporarily; they will be replaced soon. 

 Parking enforcement: the number of visits by enforcement officers has been increased and 

the camera car is visiting the streets around local schools on a regular basis. 

MUGA in Morganstown; Recent problems have been raised with the police who will be 

monitoring that area. 

Cowslips: I regret that, once again, Council employees have cut these down in their prime 

and, once again, I have complained about this. It is necessary to train new employees to be 

mindful of wild flowers. 

Bryn Deri Pre-school building: a planning application to replace this has been lodged. 

NatWest former bank building; an application for change of use and extension has been 

lodged; I will respond asking that deliveries occur before 8am or after 6.30pm to avoid chaos 

in Station Road 

Relining main sewer in Kings Road and Station Road; this work has been delayed but is 

expected to be completed before end July. 
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